
Lisa Foley - da-730/2011 - 73 Greendale Road, Greendale 

  
Dear Lisa, 
  
RE: JRPP Reference No.  2011SYW022 
  
I am writing to advise you that DA-730/2011 seeking approval for use of existing dwelling as a prayer hall, and 
establishment of a Buddhist monastery comprising three temples for worship, housing for residents and 
visiting monks, and associated facilities, landscaping and parking at 73 Greendale Road, Greendale has been 
withdrawn by the applicant.  
  
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me for any further enquiries.  
  
  
  
Regards, 
  
  
  
Lina Kakish 
Senior Development Planner 
Strategic Planning and Development 
  
Liverpool City Council 
33 Moore Street, Liverpool NSW 2170 
Phone   9821 9293 
Fax      9821 9153 
  
Creating our future together 
  
 

 
*********************************************************************************************************
This message and any attachment are confidential and may be privileged or otherwise 
protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient of this message you must 
not copy, reproduce, store, disseminate or distribute this message or any attachment. If you 
are not the intended recipient please email the sender or notify Liverpool City Council and 
delete this message and any attachment from your system. Unauthorised retention or use 
of such information may be in breach of the Privacy and Personal Information Protection 
Act (NSW) 1998. Any views expressed in this email transmission may represent those of 
the individual sender and may include information that has not been approved by Liverpool 
City Council. Liverpool City Council does not necessarily share or endorse the views 
expressed in this email. Council does not accept any responsibility for the loss or damage 
that may result from reliance on, or the use of, any information contained in this email or 
attachments. Liverpool City Council advises that this email and any attachments should be 
scanned to detect viruses and accepts no liability for loss or damage resulting from the use 
of any attached files. 
 
For further information about Liverpool City Council please visit our website at 
www.liverpool.nsw.gov.au 

From:    Lina Kakish <SDEVPLAN1@liverpool.nsw.gov.au>
To:    "'lisa.foley@planning.nsw.gov.au'" <lisa.foley@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    12/10/2011 10:17 AM
Subject:   da-730/2011 - 73 Greendale Road, Greendale 
CC:    Natalie Stewart <N.Stewart@liverpool.nsw.gov.au>
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